
This information about complying with California State Law SB 1383 is meant for residents of 

single- and multi-family homes.

SB 1383 (Short-Lived Climate Pollutant Reduction law) went into effect in 2022 and affects all 

Californians. The law addresses “short-lived climate pollutants” or the greenhouse gases caused 

when food is sent to landfills instead of compost. The law requires that everyone – residents, 

businesses and schools – keep compostable waste out of our landfills. 

How to Comply

•	 Ensure you have service for recycling and compost as 

well as trash! Need to contact your hauler to adjust 

services? To learn the name and contact information 

for your hauler, visit ZeroWasteMarin.org/Hauler

•	 Separate your trash, recycling and compost into the 

correct carts. 

•	 Properly dispose of food scraps, plant material, and 

food-soiled paper or cardboard in the green cart. 

Place clean paper or cardboard in the recycling cart. 

Questions about sorting? Visit 
ZeroWasteMarin.org/Hauler
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Why Compost? 
When food scraps and other organic matter go to the landfill, the rotting process releases 
methane, a powerful greenhouse gas pollutant that contributes to climate change. Landfills are the 
third largest source of human-caused methane in the United States. To respond to the climate 
crisis, California is implementing statewide organic waste recycling and surplus food recovery. 
California SB 1383 has two main goals: 

• Reduce the disposal of compostable waste to landfills by 75% by 2025.

• Recover at least 20% of edible food currently disposed of in landfills by 2025.

This law is a win-win. By reducing food waste in all its forms, 
from the farm to the store to the table, we can feed more 
Californians and help the environment.

Fight Climate Change! 
The warming climate has led to more intense and prolonged 
droughts, more dangerous storms, rising sea levels, and more 
damaging wildfires, among other effects. We need to limit 
this warming and take every action we can. Keeping organic 
materials out of the landfill is an important action in the fight 
against climate change.

Feed People! 
An important part of SB 1383 requires that by 2025 California 
will recover 20 percent of edible food that would otherwise be 
sent to landfills, in order to feed people in need. Businesses and 
non-profits will work to direct surplus food still safe for people to 
eat to go to food banks, soup kitchens, and other food recovery 
organizations and services to help feed Californians in need.

Do you have questions? Contact WasteMgmt@MarinCounty.gov
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